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ALL CLASSIC HTS

June 11, 1986

Mr. Bill Nittler
Box 824
Mancos, CO 81328

Dear Mr. Nittler,

I am sorry that we did not get back to you regarding your reception
report. There is no excuse on our part.

I thank you for your report dated June 7, 1985. It's good to know
that our signal reached you with so Tittle trouble. Since then
KOPA changed it's format to oldies rock and roll, and B.J. Hunter
is no longer with us. KOPA AM retained it's call letters but the
FM changed to KSLX. KOPA AM is a 5000 watt daytimer with a non-
directional antenna. I am sorry that we do not have an up to date
coverage map since a field strength measurement has not been made
in quite some time. WE do plan on a field strenth measurement in
the near future. WE will keep your letter and report on file so
we can mail you any technical reports in the future.

Thank you for listening and good luck DXing.

KSLX 100.7 FM /KOPA 1440 AM
P. O. Box 1827, Scottsdale, AZ 85252
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